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Greetings City Council Members: 
 
We have reviewed all the information provided by the Surofcheks in support of their appeal. They have 

made numerous misrepresentations concerning the claims related to the litigation between us. Frankly, 
we think that the presentation of these alleged "facts" is wholly inappropriate in this proceeding. We are 

not interested in trying our claims against the Surofcheks in this administrative proceeding.  You 

understand this matter well enough to know what is and is not relevant. We will focus our discussion on 
the sole issue they have raised, which is "reasonableness" of the City Planning Commission’s decision.  

 
If you perceive that anything in their characterization of the litigation is at all relevant, please let us know 

and we will be prepared -- reluctantly -- to address the misrepresentations during the City Council 

meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
George and Amy Tracy 
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